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2-4.  Confirm that MDU is requesting approval of phases 1 and 2 of the Mandan Substation    
           Project at this time but will revise the November 2020 and December 2020 revenue   
           requirement to remove phase 2. 
 
Response: 
Confirmed.  Once Staff has finished their review, Montana-Dakota will update the revenue 
requirement to reflect the close out of phase 1 instead of the entire project. Phase 2 is expected to 
be included in next year's annual filing.  
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